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Hunter Road Reconstruction Scheduled 

 

New Braunfels – The City of New Braunfels has announced that the reconstruction of Hunter Road, from 

FM 306 to Pride Lane, will begin on Tuesday, September 1
st

. 

            It is anticipated that the project will take approximately one week, contingent upon weather and 

other factors.  

            The Public Works Department will carry out the reconstruction project, which is part of the Streets 

and Drainage Division’s annual street maintenance program, funded by the City’s General Fund.    

            For additional information, contact Street and Drainage Manager John Cox, at (830) 221-4030.  
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